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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 

From: Kathy Glennan, ALA Representative  

Subject: Recording numbering for a series (2.12.9.3) 

 
ALA thanks CCC for this proposal to align the wording of 2.6.1.4 (Recording Numbering of 
Serials) with 2.12.9.3 (Recording Numbering within Series). We agree with the suggested 
changes, although we observe that these are only editorial in nature. In spite of CCC’s assertion 
in their justification paragraph, we believe that the current wording of 2.12.9.3 does not result in 
transcription of series numbers. 
 
Additionally we note that the final paragraph will be impacted by whatever the JSC decides 
about clarifying the use of “transcribe” or “record” with the phrase “as it appears”.  


